
            
 

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council 

From: Greg Bloemberg, Senior Planner 

Through: Randy Grant, Planning and Economic Development Executive Director 

CC:              Tim Curtis, Current Planning Director 

Date: November 19, 2020 

Re: Scottsdale Collections (cases 9-ZN-2020, 1-II-2020 and 9-AB-2020) 

 
 

Honorable Mayor and City Council, 

The Planning Commission heard the cases above on November 18, 2020 and recommended 
approval of all three with a vote of 4-1.  Refer to Attachment 1, November 18, 2020 Planning 
Commission Meeting Minutes.  The dissenting voter expressed concern that, due to the size 
and significance of this project, the applications should be continued, to a date to be 
determined, so they could be considered in a public forum; where citizens could voice their 
concerns/opinions directly to the Planning Commission instead of having to voice them 
remotely.   

Also attached to this memo is additional correspondence/public comment received the day 
before the hearing not included in the City Council report (Attachment 2).     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment 1:  November 18, 2020 Planning Commission Meeting Minutes 

Attachment 2:  Additional public comment/correspondence 

Community & Economic Development Division 
Planning and Development Services 
            
7447 East Indian School Road, Suite 105            
Scottsdale, Arizona 85251            


